Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee
October 16, 2013
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee
Members Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, m¥Keliker, Bob
Woodill, Brendan Sullivan, Brendan Recupero(alt) and Pam Brake (alt). The meeting was
held in the Planning Office.

CPC Funding: Town meeting approved the CPC article for $900,000.

South Street Pathway: Drainage work is close to completion. Staff met with the
Postmaster regarding the mailboxes on South Street. The post office will not allow the
mailboxes to be put on the far side of the path because the mail man would have to get
out of the vehicle to deliver the mail and that would be up against union regulations. The
mailboxes will be put in a sleeve a foot from the roadway edge that will be installed by
Capone.

Town Center Path Phase 2A: Town meeting approved the purchase of the Jacobs
property and the CPC cost of $7,500. Horsley Witten is looking at straightening out the
pathway to eliminate the paving component in the area adjacent to the Reserve. This
would increase the amount of boardwalk, but have less impact on the neighbors and the
wetlands, while improving the functionality of the path.

Member Cafferty moved to adjourn at 8:00. The motion was approved 6-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the
Pathways Committee on July 29, 2015.
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